
 
 

777 Bay Street| P.O. Box 121 | Toronto, Ontario M5G 2C8 | T: 416 863 1750 | E: mail@facilityassociation.com 1 

TO:   All Agents and Brokers (ALL CANADA) 

BULLETIN NO.: ALL.AGCY 2024-02 

DATE:   May 31, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Prior Experience Reporting 
 

 

With the anticipated launch of the IBC DASH product in early June 2024, the Facility Association in 
partnership with our Servicing Carrier will conduct detailed testing of DASH post launch to ensure the 
unique aspects and underwriting criteria of FARM products are met.  

In the meantime, we will accept prior carrier experience reports by CGI-Autoplus on all business placed 
with the Facility Association Residual Market until further notice.  
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